Hot Chocolate Sale
Friday 19th January
At the end of the school day.

We are raising funds to support our entry into this
years ‘Heart of Kent Hospice’ trail. Previously we
completed ‘Elmer’ the elephant, this time round it
is ‘Shaun the Sheep’. To do this we will be hosting a

number of events over the next few terms.




